
NOTICE 

OF TAX REVENUE INCREASE 

 
     The Tarrant County Commissioners Court conducted public hearings 

on August 21, 2018 and September 4, 2018 on a proposal to increase the 

total tax revenues of the Tarrant County Hospital District from 

properties on the tax roll in the preceding year by 5.10 percent. 

 

     The total tax revenue proposed to be raised last year at last year's tax 

rate of $0.224429 for each $100 of taxable value was $387,080,158. 

 

     The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed 

tax rate of $0.224429 for each $100 of taxable value, excluding tax 

revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is 

$400,132,353. 

 

     The total tax revenue proposed to be raised this year at the proposed 

tax rate of $0.224429 for each $100 of taxable value, including tax 

revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year, is 

$408,363,379. 

 

     The Tarrant County Commissioners Court is scheduled to vote on the 

Tarrant County Hospital District’s tax rate that will result in that tax 

increase at a public meeting to be held on September 11, 2018 at Tarrant 

County Commissioners Courtroom, 100 E Weatherford St, Fort Worth, 

TX 76112 at 10:00 am. 

 

     The Tarrant County Commissioners Court proposes to use the 

increase in total tax revenue for the purpose of funding Tarrant County 

Hospital District operations and fulfilling the mission of the District to 

continue transforming healthcare delivery for the communities served.  


